
ARGUMENT ESSAY GRE MAGOOSH

Now that we've identified the assumption it is time to write the essay. However, there are a few preliminaries. One thing
of note: you do not need.

A recent sales study indicates that consumption of seafood dishes in Bay City restaurants has increased by 30
percent during the past five years. A recent study reported that pet owners have longer, healthier lives on
average than do people who own no pets. Instead, we should reduce our operating hours. The following
appeared in an editorial in a local newspaper. A recently issued twenty-year study on headaches suffered by
the residents of Mentia investigated the possible therapeutic effect of consuming salicylates. Until then, all
subsequent conclusions drawn based on the argument are weak and questionable. David Zeglen June 16, at am
Hi, Thanks for the helpful summary of the logical fallacies; I found it very useful when analyzing an argument
paragraph. Now, the way the prompt is worded implies that we should address these holes in slightly different
ways. To enable its graduates to secure better jobs, Omega University should terminate student evaluation of
professors. Tony January 2, at am Hi! Arctic deer live on islands in Canada's arctic regions. In the long run, it
will save you time and allow you to write more. The decline of amphibians in Xanadu National Park,
however, almost certainly has a different cause: in , trout â€” which are known to eat amphibian eggs â€” were
introduced into the park. Two years ago, radio station WCQP in Rockville decided to increase the number of
call-in advice programs that it broadcast; since that time, its share of the radio audience in the Rockville
listening area has increased significantly. That is, the increase of population does not mean that everybody
wants to live in Corporateville because it is such a great place. While this seems fine, i can think of at least 10
different examples from back home which would not only be more relevant but less scandalous and gossip
based. In any case, it should also be noted that the surveyâ€”even if it is representativeâ€”found that
SuperCorp's workers preferred to live, not to work, in areas that are not urban. Chris Lele August 23, at pm Hi
Suji, Only the Issue task requires you to consider both sides of the argument or a gap in your own argument.
Experts say that significant contributing factors in many on-the-job accidents are fatigue and sleep deprivation
among workers. First, be able to recognize the assumptions. Salicylates are members of the same chemical
family as aspirin, a medicine used to treat headaches. We highly encourage students to help each other out and
respond to other students' comments if you can! Regardless, the person reading your essay will know the
prompts you are responding to. If you are a Premium Magoosh student and would like more personalized
service from our instructors, you can use the Help tab on the Magoosh dashboard. It will foster a better work
ethic at Climpson and improve our overall profits. In addition, the energy consumption of the Zeta building
has been lower than that of the Alpha building every year since its construction. Hope that makes sense! The
following appeared in a letter from a firm providing investment advice for a client. Two such assumptions are
discussed in detail below. Is there any difference in housing prices between the two towns? Opponents note
that last year's addition of a lane to the nearby Green Highway was followed by a worsening of traffic jams on
it. The following appeared in a letter to the editor of Parson City's local newspaper. Body The body of your
essay is where you will be providing the support for your position. So yes: make sure to address what the
directions are asking for. However, in only four species of amphibians were observed in the park, and the
numbers of each species were drastically reduced. At the beginning of the second week, the volunteers
discontinued their sleeping medication. Can you let me know what you think about it and if it would be safe to
follow that strategy? I predict that modifying showerheads to restrict water flow throughout all twelve
buildings in the Sunnyside Towers complex will increase our profits even more dramatically. Then, in the
third body paragraph, we suggest you discuss a concession point, or a point from the opposing side that could
be true. However, if you think one of the fallacies is not as major as the other one, then you might want to find
a different and more salient fallacy. These results suggest that if a business wants to prosper, it should hire
only people who need less than 6 hours of sleep per night.


